
Honey Bee Spring 2 Review  

Our topic has been ‘Up In The Trees’ which we have learnt 
through the study of Rainforests. We have looked at climates, 
identified the equator and discussed why some countries are 
hotter and some countries are colder. We have enjoyed 
comparing the Amazon Rainforest to Sherwood Forest. Many 
Honeybees have decided they want to be Rainforest explorers 
and discuss new species! During this topic we have created 
different collages using water colours, paints, tissue paper, 
cardboard and even string!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In English we have looked at The Great Kapok Tree, a wonderful story about the Rainforest and why it is so 
important to our world. We enjoyed writing about the setting and then innovating the story using a wide 
range of spag. Honeybee class looked at prepositions, fronted adverbials and direct speech and managed to 
apply this to their writing! Very Impressive!  

In Maths, we have looked at Fractions, in year 2 we have looked at halves, quarters and thirds and even 
looked at the link to our division when finding fractions of amounts. Year 3 have deepened their knowledge 
by looking at tenths and decimals. It has been challenging but we have enjoyed Maths this half term.    

In Computing, we have rated and reviewed websites. This involved scanning QR codes and then rating what 
we liked and what could be improved about different websites. We also enjoyed discussing which websites 
were more suited to children and which were more suited to adults. We then used our IT skills to group 
objects, shapes and lines and accompany them with text to explain what we had created.  

Science has involved investigating materials, looking at their properties and why we use different materials 
to make different everyday items. We enjoyed testing which materials we could change through squashing, 
squeezing, stretching and twisting! 



We have been practising Cricket in PE this half term. This has 
involved throwing, batting and fielding. We have practised our skills 
and trained for Dynamos Cricket.  

We have also enjoyed World Book Day 2023, we all dressed up as 
words and took part in lots of fun activities! This included reading 
with our parents and creating our own ‘You Choose’ story. To help 
celebrate our love for reading, we enjoyed having the author Pippa 
Goodhart come and talk to us about life as an Author and how she got 
there.  

And now we wait to see what the summer will bring! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


